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Applications Now Being Accepted!
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Applications are now being accepted for Works In Progress at Dance New Amsterdam for October, November, and December 2010.
Works in Progress is a monthly series that provides  choreographers  the  opportunity  to expose new pieces to an audience for the first time
and to receive written and oral feedback from the audience to take with them as they continue on in their creative process. Works in Progress
is a non-curated series and applications are processed on a first come, first served basis.

For an application please email wip@dnadance.org.
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